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Sent: 07 May 2019 15:29
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 19/00619/F

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:28 PM on 07 May 2019 from Mr Edward Antoniak (edward.antoniak@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk) on behalf of Building Control (CDC).
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	19/00619/F

	Address:
	Land East Of The Leys Adderbury 

	Proposal:
	Erection of 3 No dwellings on land east of The Leys, Adderbury 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Comments Details

	Comments:
	As long as the proposed concrete service road is suitable for fire and rescue service vehicle access, there are no adverse comments to make.




